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From: Shahid Alam
To: Will Coffman
Cc: Jim Sayers (ICC Board)
Subject: Letter of Support
Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 12:43:17 AM

Dear Mr. Coffman,
I hope you are doing well. 
Looking at the CV, I would like to support the candidacy of Mr. James W. "Jim" Sayers - ICC
Board of Directors, 503-703-3554 wilsonsayers00@gmail.com for the post of ICC Board
Secretary/Treasurer. 
Thanks and all the best.

Md. Shahid Alam, President
Bangladesh Building Code Foundation  
a Chapter of ICC.
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